
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Good afternoon to you all. It has been a glorious day in school today as we have been          
celebrating Diversity Day. Miss Iredale and Miss Pedder arranged a wonderful day full of      
activities and fun where the children can share each others cultures and embrace the wealth 
of diversity that we are lucky to have here at Ebor Gardens. Standing on the gate this morning 
was sheer joy—to be able to see the children turning up in their own cultural attire was   
beautiful! Just a handful of the amazing photographs are on page 2 of this newsletter.  
Also this week, Year 2 have started their SATs assessments. A little less formal than Year 6, the 
children are working in small groups with the teacher to demonstrate their learning through-
out their time in Key Stage 1. Miss Walton and Miss Iredale are super proud of what they 
have achieved so far. These assessments continue into next week. 
Next week is the last week of this half term. We break up at 3:15pm on Friday 26th May and 
return to school on Monday 5th June at the usual time. Where has this half term gone? More 
to the point, where has this school year gone so far? “Time flies when you are having 
fun.” Have a wonderful weekend, see you all on Monday! 
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Attendance Matters 

Whole school attendance is 95% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 
 

Our Biscuit Bears are going to 2HW, 3NB, 4LB, 4RM & 6NP for the best attendance this week. 

2HW, 3JH, 3NB, 4LB, 4RM, 5GA & 6NP have all won themselves an extra playtime for attendance 

over 97% this week. 

N— 91% Rec 1—94%  Rec 2— 94% 1HM– 92% 1FA— 90%  2HW— 98% 2NI— 95% 3NB—99% 

3JH— 98% 4LB— 99% 4RM— 99% 5HW– 94% 5GA— 98% 6NP— 99% 6CH—90%  



 

 

Diversity Day in School... 
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Curriculum Information 
Curriculum information can be found on our website at the link below. Also, Phase 

Newsletters are sent home half-termly to keep you up to date with what your     
children are learning in their classrooms.  

https://eborgardensprimary.co.uk/curriculum/ 

https://eborgardensprimary.co.uk/curriculum/
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Dates for your diary—Summer Term 2023 

 

Monday 22nd May 2023—Science Dome in School (UKS2) 

Friday 26th May 2023  —School closes for half term 

Monday 5th June 2023  —School opens for half term 

Tuesday 13th June 2023 —New Reception Welcome Meeting 

5th & 6th July 2023 —Sports Days (more info to follow) 

11th. 12th, 13th July 2023 - Transition Days in school  

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

Ebor Gardens Pantry at the Community Hub 
If you or anyone you know within the school community needs a little 
help with items of food from time to time, then please pop along to 

our Ebor Gardens Pantry. Now open every Wednesday afternoon    
during our Parent Support workshops in the Community Hub 2:30 pm 

till 3:00pm. 

(Families can access our Community Hub Pantry once in a three-month period) 
 

Uniform Exchange 
If you need any school uniform, footwear or clothing please call in 

and have a look at our Uniform Exchange.—also open every     
Wednesday during our Coffee and Parent Support afternoons. If you 

have any unwanted clothing in good condition that you no longer 
want, then please also drop this off with the admin team for our swap 

shop! 
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